
Senior Pastor   Geoff Chapman geoff@universitychapel.org  x101 

KEY CONTACT INFO 

MINISTRIES 

WANT TO LEARN MORE? 

Join the UC Mailing List for weekly 
church updates! Contact Administra-
tor Jenny Dunbar to join. 

Administrator   Jenny Dunbar uc@universitychapel.org   x100 

Family Ministries Pastor  Joshua Walker joshua@universitychapel.org  x104 

Family Ministries Pastor  Saana Walker saana@universitychapel.org   

Worship Pastor   Dan Ray  dan@universitychapel.org   

University Pastor   Paul Robinson paul@sojournchurch.ca   

Visit our website for more info 
about our church, ministries, and 
events: universitychapel.org.  

We’re glad you are here with 
us this morning!  

Loving Christ, Serving the World 

SERIES The Seven  
Heavenly Virtues 
 

7 Heavenly Virtues: Diligence 
Galatians 6:1-10 
 

Geoff Chapman,  
Senior Pastor 

Connect, make new friends, and 
grow spiritually! Groups meet 
weekly on Mondays or Thursdays. 
Contact Pastor Geoff to join!  

Growth 
Groups 

All students are invited to join this 
fellowship group! We meet at 6pm 
on Wednesdays for dinner & study. 
Contact Paul Robinson for more!  

Saint 
Thomas 
Mission 

If you can speak English you can 
serve the neighbourhood! Join us 
Wednesdays at 10:00am. Contact 
Irene: esl@universitychapel.org.  

ESL 
Classes 

Sundays, 5:00pm. Come for a litur-
gical service of worship, prayer 
and teaching in the Anglican tradi-
tion followed by dinner at 6:30pm. 

Sojourn 
Church 

All are welcome to this time of 
prayer and scripture on Mondays 
& Wednesdays from 7:00-7:45am 
and Fridays from 8:00-8:45am.  

Morning 
Prayer 

Fridays, 7:00pm. Grades 8-12, 
come weekly for games, discussion 
and snacks. Grades 5-7, come bi-
weekly (see schedule in foyer).  

Youth 
Ministry 

In addition to cash and cheque 
tithes, we accept credit cards online 
and automatic debit withdrawals.  

5375 University Boulevard 
Vancouver, BC, V6T 1K3 
604-222-0800 

SERMON 

SPEAKER 

May 19, 2019 



CHILDREN & YOUTH 

NURSERY 

TODDLERS 

CHILDREN 

JUNIOR 
YOUTH 

SENIOR 
YOUTH 

Grades 8-12, join your 
leader on alternating 
weeks downstairs after 
dismissal. YOUTH STAY IN 
THE SERVICE TODAY. 

Kids up to age 3, find your 
leaders at the back of the 

sanctuary at 10:20am.  
TODAY’S LEADERS:  

Jeong Min Son &  
Nan Juajarungjai 

Grades 5-7, join your 
leader in the classroom 

off the foyer after dis-
missal. TODAY’S LEADER: 

Joshua Walker 

Babies (birth to walking) 
may join the nursery at 
10am. TODAY’S LEADERS: 
Rebecca Friesen & Erin 
Miller 

Pre-K to Grade 4, find your 
leaders at the back of the 
sanctuary at 10:20am.  
TODAY’S LEADERS:  
Ivan Cheung, Martin Fai  
& Heiko van Eijnsbergen 

Please note that Morning Prayer will resume this 
Wednesday, May 22 at 7:00am. All are welcome to 
this renewing time of prayer and scripture. If this 
isn’t already part of your weekly routine, we en-
courage you to consider making it so! 

Morning Prayer resumes Wednesday 

Roar Summer Day Camp 

Registration is now open for this year’s Sum-
mer Day Camp! Participants and volunteers, 
please visit our website (universitychapel.org) 
to register today! For kids kindergarten-ready 
to age 10, and volunteers aged 11 and older!  

July 29-August 2 

Questions?  
Contact saana@universitychapel.org 

Sunday School Appreciation Week—THANK YOU! 
 

Thank you to everyone who came out last week to help us clean up our Sunday School spaces! It 
made a big difference and our kids are benefitting from all of your hard work. If you missed last 
week’s cleaning but would still like to participate, it’s not too late to contribute! Contact Saana to 
learn more or to sign up: saana@universitychapel.org.   

Hippocratic Oath Ceremony—Wed May 22, 1:00pm  
 

The Christian Medical and Dental Society (CMDS) would like to invite all UC members to attend our 
tea and Hippocratic Oath ceremony on Wed May 22nd. This oath is no longer affirmed at the medi-
cal school, so CMDS provides an opportunity for interested graduates to affirm it. UC has graciously 
hosted this event for many years. Tea and goodies will be available from 1:00 and the short cere-
mony will take place at 1:30. For more information, contact the group's sponsors, Robin and Marga-
ret Cottle (604-222-0288 or mmcottle@mac.com). Everyone welcome.  

We have set aside the week of May 27-31 to com-
plete the work on our basement kitchen! The plan 
is to begin the week by demolishing the existing 
kitchen and then to install the new cabinets, which 
are already assembled and ready to be put in. This 
is obviously a large project, and we definitely can’t 
do it without YOUR HELP!  
 

We will need a small team of people each day in 
order to make this happen. Please contact Pastor 
Geoff at geoff@universitychapel.org to let him 
know what your availability is like during the week 
of May 27-31. He will then organize some shifts 
throughout the week. Thank you!  

Kitchen Demolition and Installation: 
May 27-31 

Today you have a Roar Summer Day Camp postcard in your bulletin. We encourage you to 
take it home and use it as a reminder to register and pray for camp! You can also use it as an 
invitation for your friends and neighbours. Please find more postcards on the Welcome Table! 

Lost & Found 
 

Please take a moment to look through the lost and 
found box, located in the hallway opposite the 
main washrooms. We encourage you to look, even 
if you don’t remember losing anything! All un-
claimed items will be donated by Friday, May 31.  


